
LASK After School & Holiday Club 

Upper Age Limits/What age children will be unable to attend club Policy 

 

LASK provides a fun play scheme for Primary School/Infant & Junior aged Children. Once children 

finish Junior/Primary School (Year 6) at the end of July, it is the sole discretion of LASK management 

to if they can or cannot use the service.  

We are based within Our Lady’s Junior School/Hayfield Cross and the Head Teacher’s have been very 

supportive of us offering places to children outside of Our Lady’s/Hayfield Cross School Network for 

the Holiday clubs we offer (not term time). With this in mind, LASK feel it is important that the 

children of Primary School age feel safe, secure & happy without intimidation or exposure to 

negative behaviour from older children.  

Some older children can also become more expressive in their words, and more curious to the adult 

world. Whilst LASK understand this is a part of “growing up”, younger children do not understand 

some of the topics of conversation that may occur, and equally some parents may not be 

appreciative of older children trying to educate their younger child/ren.  

Here at LASK our majority market is Primary School age (as this is the ages of the children in the 

school we are based at) these children take a priority.  

LASK will continue to care for older children at the setting (IF they have used the service in the past, 

we do not accept new enrolments once children have left year 6), on the understanding that they 

continue to show respect to everyone around them, and be positive role models to the younger 

Children. 

If any parent/career would like to discuss this policy in more detail, please see Lydia.  
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Written in accordance with the EYFS welfare requirement: Safeguarding and promoting children’s 
welfare. 
 


